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Canadian Environmental  Agence canadienns

Assessment Agency d'évaluation environnementale

Prairic and Northern Region Région des Prairies et du Nord
Canada Place Place Canada

Suite 1145, 9700 Jasper Avenue Pigce 1145, 9700 rue Jasper
Edmonton, Alberta T5) 4C3 Edmonton (Alberta) T5J 4C3

February 14, 2018

Matt Kennedy

Vice President, Environment
Innergex Renewable Energy Inc.
1185 West Georgia Street, Suite 900
Vancouver, B.C. VGE 4Eb

Sent via email: mkennedy @innergex.com
Dear Mr. Kennedy:

Thank you for your letter of January 19, 2018 informing the Canadian Environmental
Assessment Agency (the Agency) that Innergex Renewable Energy Inc. (Innergex) does “not
intend to carry out either the Sundog or Pelican” Renewable Generation Station (RGS) Projects
(Projects). Based on this information, the Agency understands the Sundog RGS and the Pelican
RGS Projects, as proposed, will not proceed at this time.

On December 20, 2017, the Minister of the Environment designated these Projects as requiring
environmental assessments pursuant to subsection 14(2) of the Canadian Environmental
Assessment Act, 2012 (CEAA 2012). The Agency commenced the environmental assessments on
January 10, 2018.

The Agency accepts Innergex’s request to withdraw the Projects from the federal
environmental assessment process and has terminated the environmental assessments
pursuant to section 62 of CEAA 2012. Your January 19, 2018 letter and a Notice of Termination
have been posted to the Canadian Environmental Assessment Registry at http://www.ceaa-
acee.pc.ca (Project Reference: 80145 and 80146). The Agency will also notify the potentially
affected Indigenous groups about the status of the environmental assessments of the Projects.

The Ministerial Orders designating the Projects as physical activities requiring environmental
assessments under CEAA 2012 remains in effect. Should Innergex decide to proceed at a later
date with one or both of these Projects, the Projects will be subject to an environmental
assessment under CEAA 2012. If Innergex considers proposing a different project(s} in the
future, the Agency recommends that Innergex contact the Agency regarding the application of
CEAA 2012 and federal environmental assessment requirements.

Please be advised that the prohibition under section 6 of CEAA 2012 continues to apply to the
Projects. Under section 6, Innergex must not do any act or thing in connection with the carrying
out of the designated Projects, in whole or in part, if that act or thing may cause an
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environmental effect referred to in subsection 5(1) until such time that decision statements
have been issued allowing the Projects to proceed.

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Susan Tiege at (780) 495-2450 or by
e-mail at susan.tiege@ceaa-acee.gc.ca.

Sincerely,
<Original signed by>

Shauna Sigurdson
Regional Director Prairie and Northern Region
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